
The Kiwanis Club of East Lansing was started in 1949
and chartered on January 11, 1950.  Sponsored by the
Kiwanis Club of Lansing, 81 men served the East
Lansing community.  In 1987, women were invited to
join Kiwanis International.  

Today, more than 35 community members are active
in the East Lansing club giving of their time, talent, and
treasures to make the world a better place to live. 
 Since 1950, the Kiwanis Club of East Lansing has
provided more than thousands of hours of service and
dollars to the community.

Monday, February 6 - 
Monday, February 13 - Troy Hicks, 
 Professor, CMU (via Zoom) - Topic:
Student Use of ChatGPT
Monday, February 20 - 

About Us

Weekly Speaker Schedule

www.elkiwanis.org

Charity Poker

January 30 2023

Our biggest fundraiser of the year is our Poker
Room nights. We need the hands and hearts of
our club members to make this a successful
project.  Our agreement requires that we
provide enough people to staff the event.  Here's
the link to sign up:

https://bit.ly/ELKPoker

If you have a suggestion for a speaker, please contact Scott Greenlee.

We meet every Monday at 12 pm
Coral Gables Restaurant
2838 E. Grand River Ave.

East Lansing

https://bit.ly/ELKPoker


Barbara - had a joke about dogs
Norbert - is heading to Texas to visit his sister; an Ollie & Lena joke;
provided a new Happy Buck bucket with an IOU slip for us to use
Dr. Ward - happy to be back; Happy 90th Birthday to his bride Helen
(January 3)
John M - shared a Kiwanis Terrific Kids news article from northern MI
town; found an old-style Michigan Kiwanis tie
Chet - great to see Dr. Ward back, great tie find by John, thanks to
Norbert for the Happy Buck bucket
Dave B - TMI about a medical procedure :)
Ken - 95 year old aunt had her hip replaced and is rehabbing and doing
well
Scott G - for our speaker Sara Al-Zubi, Kiwanis Children's Fund
President-Elect Amy Zimmerman and Wayne Stein from the Kiwanis
club of Cincinnati, OH
Sue P - for our guests Amy and Wayne (he's a Spartan!) and our
speaker Sara.

www.elkiwanis.org

Barbara thanked all the
drivers who assisted last

week with the food
deliveries.  She is working on

the next graham cracker
delivery.

Mark Your Calendar:
Wednesday, February 8 @ 11 am

Board Meeting



Wednesday, February 15 at 12 pm
Foundation Board Meeting




Join us on Zoom:
https://msu.zoom.us/j/97894879971

https://msu.zoom.us/j/97894879971
https://msu.zoom.us/j/97894879971

